




As the summer holidays approach we have teamed up with the 

Essex Rebels Basketball Team to provide some free basketball 

sessions across Colchester. We are already underway and would 

love to meet new faces over the summer. The sessions are 

aimed at giving you something to do, while teaching you some 

new skills.  

Think you can beat some of our police officers in a game? Come 

along and give it try…  

Get to know us in a relaxed environment and you can learn more 

about how we police and why we police how we do all while 

learning from some professional basketball players.  

This year we will be holding a free to attend tournament which 

you can come along to and bring some friends for a fun packed 

event. Scan the QR code to find out more and register for the 

tournament. 

 

As I am sure you are all aware the European football championships 

are currently taking place in Germany. As a police force we see an 

increase in calls over these periods as many people go out to enjoy 

the football and sometimes behave irresponsibly. Our patrols during 

these times are to keep everybody safe and ensure no crimes are 

committed while people are out watching football, or in case they are 

in need of help.  

We have put together our community policing team starting 11 which 

you can see here. These are all officers from our community policing 

team who will be out over the summer patrolling. If you see them, 

feel free to stop them and say hello and have a conversation with 

them. They will be happy to talk to you and listen to any concerns or 

worries you may have. If you have no concerns or worries, they just 

like talking to people so will have a good chat with you.  

Remember, if you are doing something you should  

not be, it is our job to prevent and solve crime and  

keep people safe so do not be alarmed if we want  

to speak to you.  








	

